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Dear Parents/Carers 

What a busy start to the term it has been. The 
children have settled back brilliantly and got stuck 
back into their work.  
 
The value of the 
term is courage and 
we talked about the 
story of David and 
Goliath. The children 
could tell me lots of 
ways they could 
show courage. They 
told me that this 
comes from inside 
and we talked about 
psalm 27:14 and 
how we could use 
this in our day to day lives.  
 
We have an exciting term with lots of sporting 
events so let’s hope the sun shines! We are looking 
forward to a lovely term with the children.  
 
Have a lovely weekend.  
 
Mrs Capel  
 

Dates for the Diary 
 
 
Term 6 
15th June - Father’s Day Breakfast 8.30 – 9.00 
16th June – Father’s Day Afternoon Tea 2.30 – 3.10 
17th June -  Father’s Day Breakfast 8.30 – 9.00 
20th-24th June Sports Week (children can wear sports clothes 
all week) 
22nd June – Sports Day (parents invited) 
23rd June – MaD Olympiad 
24th June – Race for Life  
1st July -     Summer Fair  
w/c 4th July – Learning meetings week 
21st July – Year 6 Leaver’s Service at the Church 930am 
21st July – End of Term 6 
 
 

 
 
 
6th June 2022   
 
 
 
 

2022 – 2023 Provisional Inset Days 
1st September 2022 
21st October 2022 
3rd January 2023 
26th May 2023   
21st July 2023  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class Attendance This Week 

Seacole CD – 93.3%  
Armstrong RF –95.2% 
Armstrong SM –100% 
Armstrong MN –99.3% 
Newton JB – 96.2% 
Newton AI –94.9% 
King AB – 93.8% 
King SBG – 96.7% 
 
Medical appointments (unless urgent) should be 
taken outside of the school day. 
 
We know that everyone has been affected by not 

being able to go away on holiday, but please 

remember that term time holidays are not permitted 

and will not be authorised by the school. Many 

thanks for your support with this. 
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Reading                                    
Seacole CD - 58% 
Armstrong RF– 50% 
Armstrong SM – 67% 
Armstrong MN – 62% 
Newton JB – 78% 

                       Newton AI – 89% 
                       King AB – 93% 
                       King SBG – 54%     

 
Well done to King AB with a score of 93%. Can any 
other year groups meet our target of 90% next 
week? Do not forget that reading regularly is part of 
our homework expectations. 

Times Tables Rockstars! 
 
Well done to our Pucklechurch Top Rockers 
this week! These 3 students have accessed 
TT Rockstars the most out of everyone in 
the whole school this week.  

 
1. Ellie- May Long (King SBG) 
2. Sebastian (King AB) 
3. Layla (King AB) 

 
Our most improved rockers of this week are: 

1. Sebastian (King AB) 
2. Darcey (Newton AI) 
3. Charlie P (King SBG) 

 
 

Values Certificate 

Well done to the children who 
received a values certificate 
today. They all enjoyed a hot 
chocolate with in the staff 
room.  

 
 

MaD Olympiad 

 

Year 2 are really excited to be attending MaD Olympiad on 
Thursday 23rd June at Pomphrey Hill. We will be taking part 
in a number of activities and then competing against other 
schools in races. Parents are welcome to attend and watch 
from the spectator’s area if they wish. Please can you ensure 
that children have a hat, water bottle and sun cream for the 
day. Children will also need to be in their school PE kit, with 
either their Team Pucklechurch t-shirt or a red t-shirt along 
with black shorts or leggings.  

Some children from KS2 will also be invited to attend and 
compete against other schools.  

 

We are really looking forward to showing off our school- Go 
Team Pucklechurch! 

Bath Spa Teachers 

We are very sad to be saying 

farewell to our Bath Spa 

Teachers next week, we 

would like to say a big thank 

you to Miss Ross, Miss 

Baker and Mr Molyneux for 

all of their hard work in the 

classroom. Their last day will be on Thursday 16th 

June and we wish them the best of luck in their new 

ventures!  

Parents are welcome to come and 
join us for sports day on 
Wednesday 22nd June starting 
around 9.00am. Children will wear 
their sports kit with a t-shirt to 

match their house colour. If they are Brazil house- green t-
shirt, USA- blue t-shirt, China- red t-shirt and Australia- 
yellow t-shirt.  If your child does not know their house, please 
speak to their class teacher. Please ensure all children bring 
a water bottle, sun cream and sun hats (if weather is sunny). 
The PTA will also be selling refreshments throughout the 
morning.  If the weather is nice, parents will be invited to stay 
for a picnic lunch.  
Chairs will be put out but feel free to bring a blanket to sit on 

if you wish.  Please can we ask all parents to stay in the 

spectator area when the sports day has started. Parents will 

then be free to leave by 1pm and children will stay in school 

and continue their learning. 

mailto:admin@pucklechurchprimary.org.uk
http://www.pucklechurchprimary.org.uk/


    
 Aspire ~ Believe ~ Achieve 

Pucklechurch CEVC Primary School 
 

Issued weekly  
Email: admin@pucklechurchprimary.org.uk 
www.pucklechurchprimary.org.uk 
 
 

9 June 2022 
Issue 139 

 

PUCKLECHURCH NEWS 

 
 

 

 

Spanish Day 

We have enjoyed a range of activities throughout 

the day from learning which countries speak 

Spanish, practising counting and basic greetings 

during outdoor learning and performing a song. We 

also looked at a range of Spanish artists and 

created artwork inspired by them. 

 

     

Breakfast/Afternoon Tea 
 
We are excited to be offering Father’s 

Day Breakfast/Afternoon tea again. This 

will take place on 15th, 16th & 17th June.  

Unfortunately only one adult can attend 

per family (and only one date) to accommodate numbers in 

the hall and ensure we are under our health and safety 

numbers.  

The cost is £2.50 for adults & £2.50 per child and can be 

booked through Arbor. 

If anyone has any problems accessing Arbor please contact 

the office.  

We can’t wait to celebrate this special time with you! 

Donations 

The PTA are asking for any 

donations of a bottle to be used 

on their stall for the Revel on 

Saturday. Please can they be 

brought in by Friday the 17th June.  

If anyone has lost this 
brackelet, it has been handed 
into Mrs Cook in the office. 
Please pop in on Monday to 
collect it.  Thanks  
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